
Dear Senate, 
 
My family has bred bird dogs for 55 years. Having seen a lot of hunting and field trialing over the years, I 
know how often the wounded birds go missing. Nothing is worse than having a shot and wounded bird 
go missing. It is a terrible waste of food for our families. Without dogs to track and find them, the 
amount of waste would be staggering.I feel it is imperative that this bill does not go through. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Laura Borges 
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